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With Christ in our hearts we grow in love to help others. 

 

 
 
 
Dear 2C Parents,        28th November 2016 
 
As part of Miss Chalmers’ Teach First training requirements, she will not be in school this week 
(Monday 28th November – Friday 2nd December) as she is undertaking a placement at another 
Hounslow school. 

 
The children will be taught by both Mrs Williams and Mrs Melia, who used to teach with us at St 
Mary’s for many years, who know the children well. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please speak to either Mrs Williams, Mrs Melia or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr F. Marsh 
Headteacher 
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